
Happy Spring! 
Dear Laura, 

Thank you for your sponsorship! 

Muno is a child who has received real opportunities thanks to 

your support, a home,  food to eat, clothing, and a chance to go 

to school... all of this, thanks to your kind sponsorship! 

Muno will be 5 this year. She is a very sweet girl 

who always gives everybody a smile. She likes to 
write and learns very fast. She is also very tidy and 

likes to clean the floor, wall and especially her 
clothes. She likes cleaning as much as she likes 

playing. In the nursery the children practice how to 
write, cut and paste. They also learn the numbers 

from 1 to 5. Every week they sing Thai, Burmese 
and English songs. They learned twinkle twinkle 

little star, hokey pokey and if you’re happy and you 
know it clap your hands.  

Muno 


